Gary Grant - Senior Chaplain AV
AV Senior Chaplain Gary Grant has been seconded to assist the RAAV Committee

To date, he has been ‘observing’ at meetings over a number of months and recently became a member of
RAAV, being the very first serving member of Ambulance Victoria to do so.

Gary’s involvement highlights the refocused direction of the organisation under a rejuvenated Executive and
the wider Committee.

Gary brings a wealth of experience from the pastoral care and welfare sectors. He will assist and provide
advice to the Committee as we develop our Wellbeing and Welfare Support programme.

Gary particularly enjoys Ambulance humor and the ‘tall tales’.

Please welcome him to the RAAV organisation.



